
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (1st service) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd service) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Nursery Ginnie Tietjens & Naomi Hawkins (1st) 
Rose Longacre & Beth Anders (2nd) 

 

Ushers Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
AJ & Hailee Longacre (2nd service) 

Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st service) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd service) 

Closing up John & Sue Rice - March Hal & Norma Linck - April 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group at Wints 
Tuesday, 9:15-11am - Women's Bible study "One Thousand Gifts" at Betty Drescher's 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Men's Bible study on the book of James 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6, 7 and 8 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Bible study for grades 9 through 12 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday, 7:00pm - Good Friday Service. Come hear an eye-witness account of the 
final events of Jesus' life from one of His disciples. 
Saturday, 9:00am - Easter Egg Hunt rain or shine for children up to 5th grade. 
Registration begins at 8:30am. Bring your basket. Stay for snacks and crafts.  
Next Sunday, 6:15am - Easter Sunrise Service followed by continental breakfast. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor: Kris Wint 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, 

Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484  
Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 

Arlin Benner 267-640-2728, Shirley Kiefer 610-369-7116  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
 

Vol. LVV                         March 29, 2015                     No. 13 
 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 715, blue Bible 1569, blue/green Bible 1969)                   Mark 9:30-37 

Sermon - "The Sacrifice of Jesus"                                        Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                       Jeff Janton - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

* * * * * * * *  

Marvin Reinford covers for Pastor Kris on Fridays (Kris' day off). If you need 
pastoral care, please call Marvin's cell # 267-372-2979.  
 

Mission Project for April will be Project Haven in E. Greenville. We are planning 
a work day with Scott Roth on April 11, 8:15 to noon (and possibly afternoon if we 
get a lot of help). Project list includes: scrape and paint bedrooms at the Gathering 
Place discipleship house, and at the Community Center scrape and paint around 
windows, paint the trailer, clean up and seal bell tower, clean up & landscape the 
property. Sign up by the kitchen or contact Karen Kratz if you can help. 

 

Prayer Requests  
Mennonite Mission Network – Janet Stucky of MMN serves as a nutritional 
consultant at Bethesda Hospital in Benin. Pray for funding to implement a program 
to improve the diets of pregnant women, children under 5 years old, and people 
living with HIV/AIDS. 

  
 

To Our Guests: 
 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Mark - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class video series "Christian" by Andy Stanley - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 148 

Second service – 108 

 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


Announcements 
 

Easter Events - Everyone is invited to come to our Good Friday service this Friday 
evening at 7pm, to hear about the final events of Jesus' life on earth from one of 
His disciples. Saturday, 9:00am, is the egg hunt for children up to 5th grade rain or 
shine. There will be snacks and crafts after the egg hunt. Sunday, please join us at 
6:15am for a outdoor Sunrise Service weather permitting. Bring lawn chairs and 
blankets. Opportunity will be given to share a "God Moment" in your life that would 
be an encouragement to others. A continental breakfast will follow at 6:45 prior to 
our regular 8:30 and 11:00am services. 
 

April 13, 6:30pm - "Life With God" banquet at Christopher Dock H.S. with music by 
Gospel Harmony Echoes. Enjoy a family-style meal and help spread the gospel by 
radio. Contact Paul Cassel for more details. 
 

April 15, 7:30pm - Book Club will discuss "The First Phone Call from Heaven" by 
Mitch Albom.  (Looking ahead: Read "Ghost Boy" by Martin Pistorius for May 20.) 
 

Saturday, April 25 - Church Spring Work Day. Please meet at the Upper Campus 
where teams will be assembled. The fun starts at 8:00am and should sadly, be over 
by noon. Action-packed events include, but are not limited to: weeding, mulching, 
hedge-trimming, and gutter cleaning. If possible, please bring along shovels, rakes, 
and other garden tools.  
 

Redner's Shoppers:  Our church receives 1% of your purchases if you have the 
cashier swipe your "Save A Tape" card each time you shop for groceries and save 
your receipt. Put the entire receipt in the box labeled "Redner's Receipts" under 
the mailboxes. They are not usable if any part is cut off.  Don't have a card? Just 
ask for one at the store. There is no charge for the card and our church benefits. 
 

Life Line Screening for stroke, diabetes & heart disease will be available at St. 
Marks Evangelical Lutheran Church in Pennsburg on Monday, April 6. Call 888-
653-6450 to pre-register. See details on Community Bulletin Board.  
 

Pennsylvania Relief Sale benefitting MCC will be held April 17 & 18 at the Farm 
Show Complex in Harrisburg, PA. Auctions will feature quilts, furniture, artwork and 
more! Go to pareliefsale.org for more info and a complete schedule of events. 
 

Freezing temperatures and snow are adding another layer of deprivation to 
Syrians and Iraqis who have been forced from their homes to escape violence from 
the Islamic State group and battling armies in Syria. Mennonite Central Committee 
is calling for financial donations as it provides heating fuel and blankets this winter 
and continues to address basic needs of food, shelter and education throughout the 
year. You can donate online at mcc.org.   
 

July 6-10, 2015 - Save the date and mark your calendars now for our VBS. Some 
work nights are being scheduled for May and June. More information later. 
 
 


